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NEWS RELEASE: October 28, 2019 
 

High Point named by fDi Magazine as an “American City of the Future” 
 

For the city’s foreign direct investment prospects 
 
 

The City of High Point has been recognized as one of the “American Cities of the Future” for 2019-2020. The 
foreign direct investment accolade comes from fDi Magazine, a publication of the Financial Times of London.   
 

High Point was ranked in the Top 10 in the category of cost effectiveness – for municipalities in North America 
and South America with populations between 100,000 and 350,000. 
 

fDi Magazine presented the awards for its rankings at the annual 
conference of the International Economic Development Council, 
held in Indianapolis, Indiana. The ceremony took place on 
October 14 to recognize “the cities which have the best prospects 
for cross-border investment, economic development, and 
business expansion across the Americas.”   
 

Receiving the award of behalf of his city was Loren Hill, president 
of the High Point Economic Development Corporation, a city 
department.  
 

“Our city government and our office works closely with High 
Point’s internationally-based companies. We also interact 
regularly with international clients that are considering opening 
businesses here. We will certainly let such clients know about this 
ranking and how cost effective it will be for them – like those 
companies before them – to invest in High Point,” said Hill. 
 

FDI – foreign direct investment – is when a firm or individual in 
one country makes a business investment in another country. 
High Point has more than 80 foreign-based companies with 
fulltime operations in the city. 
  
“There is a reason why High Point calls itself North Carolina’s International City™,” Hill added.  
 

For more information, contact Loren Hill, president, High Point Economic Development Corp., 336-883-3116. 
 

See next page for photo and supplemental data. 
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High Point received its Top 10 ranking recognition at the 
2019 annual conference of the International Economic 
Development Council: 
(left to right) Anatalio Ubalde, managing director of GIS 
Planning, a division of fDi Magazine; Loren Hill, 
president of the High Point Economic Development 
Corporation; and Courtney Fingar, editor-in-chief of fDi 
Magazine. [photo to be sent separately] 

 

 

 


